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This half term we will be focusing on the texts: 

Shackleton’s Journey and Pugs of the frozen 

North. 

We will firstly be looking at how to make our 

writing descriptive and adventurous, making sure 

that we are using extended noun phrases and 

accurate punctuation 

Then we will be creating a balanced argument 

where we will have to acknowledge both sides of an 

argument and present them fairly. 

In Math’s we will be looking at fractions 

and all the different things that we can do 

with them. 

We will be ordering them, comparing them, 

finding fractions of shapes and numbers 

and some of us may even start adding, 

subtracting and multiplying them! 

 

 

 Science will be based around the topic of 

“living things and adaptations”. We will be 

focusing on animals and learning how to classify 

them using a range of different features. 

We will then focus on animals who inhabit the 

Antarctic region and how climate change is 

impacting how they adapt to their 

surroundings. 

In PSHE and SEAL time, we will discuss 

our mental health and how we can keep our 

minds as healthy as our bodies. 
 

We will be verbalising issues that affect 

mental health both positively and 

negatively 

This year, we are going to begin with using a 

Thrive Approach in school. During out “Right 

time” sessions we will be looking at becoming a 

new class and developing our communication and 

tolerance skills. This will be supported by Miss 

Holmes 

In Geography we will be focusing on the Polar 

biomes. We will be researching their climates and 

how they experience night and day. 

Then we will move to investigate the polar oceans 

and landscapes and how the change in our climate 

is affecting them and the animals, people and 

cultures that live there. 
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In art we are going to be 

looking at the art used 

within the Inuit tribes. We 

will design our own printing 

block and experiment with 

creating a design. 

Through our PE lessons we are going to be 

developing our skills of team work through a 

variety of different games and challenges. 



 

 
 


